
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 6/16/2014 11:09:41 AM 
To: Cauguiran, Aimee (aimee.cauguiran@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Encroachment and centerline survey 

Oh Aimee! 

I thought someone responded Friday, but obviously not. 

The person who knew the most is leaving PG&E and that may be part of the problem, 

I'll get back to you today, w J J 

Thanks 

Laura 

From: Cauguiran, Aimee [mailto:aimee.eauguiran@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 11:06 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Encroachment and centeriine survey 

Hi Laura, 

Just checking in to see if you were able to find a contact for us for the encroachment and 
centerline projects. 

Thanks, 

Aimee 

mailto:aimee.cauguiran@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:aimee.eauguiran@cpuc.ca.gov

